QCC earns 2021-2022 Military Friendly® School designation

WORCESTER — Quinsigamond Community College has earned the 2021-2022 Military Friendly ® School designation. Institutions earning the Military Friendly® School designation were evaluated using both public data sources and responses from a proprietary survey. More than 1,200 schools participated in the 2021-2022 survey with 747 earning the designation.

"This award is an honor for QCC and all the veterans who attend here. We pride ourselves on our commitment to our vets. We are extremely proud of every service person who walks through our doors," said QCC's Veteran Affairs Director, Paula Ogden.

The 2021-2022 Military Friendly® Schools list will be published in the May issue of G.I. Jobs magazine and can be found at www.militaryfriendly.com. Methodology, criteria, and weightings were determined by Viqtory with input from the Military Friendly® Advisory Council of independent leaders in the higher education and mil-

itary recruitment community. Final ratings were determined by combining the institution's survey response set and government/agency public data sources, within a logic based scoring assessment.

"Schools that achieve designation show true commitment and dedication in their efforts. Our standards assist schools by providing a benchmark that promotes positive educational outcomes, resources, and support services that better the educational land-

military community," said National Director of Military Partnerships, Military Friendly®, Kayla Lopez.

For more information on QCC's

scape and provide opportunity for the

For more information on QCC's Veteran Affairs, visit https://www.qcc.edu/veteran-affairs.

For more information about QCC, contact Josh Martin, Director of Institutional Communications at 508-854-7513 or imartin@gcc.mass.edu.